
 

 
 

 

 

 
March 1, 2021 

 
Information Letter no. 02-2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
 
Based on the current situation surrounding the Covid-19 global pandemic and on 
additional arguments concerning mainly underage participation, problems with setting 
up an appropriate date and organiser, complicated procedures of safety conditions and 
security measures. Since this could lead to serious consequences, the Executive 
Committee has decided to cancel Cadet European Championships in 2021. The risk of 
proceeding with organizing the Championships exceeds a potential value for the EFC and 
for participating countries.  
 
We hope to have a chance to conduct our remaining Championships later this season.   

 
 

 Warm Regards, 

 

 

 

……………………….. 
 Jacek SLUPSKI 

Secretary General 
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